
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: Update on Link2l Program

DATE: September 2,2021

Attached is the "Link2l BART Board Update" presentation that will be presented at the September
9,2021board meeting as an information item.

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning and Development, Planning
& Development at (510) 287- 4794.

cc: Board Appointed Officers
General Manager
Executive Staff
Sadie Graham - Acting Director


